E. H. WELLS
STATE GEOLOGIST

STATE LAND OFFICE

OFFICE OF STATE GEOLOGIST

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO o

March 2, 1933

Mr. J. D. Hunter
Box 522
Carlshbad, New Mexico

Dear Mr, Hunter:

This wil%¢acknowledge receipt of your letter of
February¥and form SG-101 in triplicate for the
0., J. Warman Drilling Company, Well No. 2, in
the SEX of Sec. 9, T. 14 S., R. 25 E,.

I presume this notice has not been approved by
you because of the fact we have no bond on file,
We will hold this notice in the Santa Fe files
for the time being, trusiing that a little later
we can obtain a proper bond following which the
notice can be approved and a copy sent to the

0. J. Warman Drilling Company.

This bond matter is one that evidently needs our
further attention but I believe it will be well to
defer this until after the Legislature is over and
we know definitely the general program for the next
two years,

I find that the files here contain the various
pertinent reports for the Warmsn No, 1 Well.

Very truly yours,
EHW:F

E. H. Wells,
State Geologist,



